OUTSTANDING GUILD VOLUNTEER 2020

Ellie O'Brien



Ellie O'Brien has been a committed member of The Shelter Guild since 2011. Each year, she attends all of the annual meetings, special events and fundraisers; taking her commitment and responsibility as a member seriously.

For the last few years, Ellie has overseen the name badges for Shelter Guild members. A simple job you might think, but not so much! As the Guild continues to grow each year, name badges keep multiplying. Ellie's organizational skills make it possible for each Guild member attending meetings and events to feel recognized and welcomed when they arrive. If a badge is missing or a guest is attending, Ellie efficiently relays that a printed badge will be needed so no one goes without.

I rely on Ellie to keep me informed as to what badges are needed to order for new members. She is a pleasure to work with and an asset to The Shelter Guild. She continues to contribute her time in a very worthy way after many years of membership.

Susan Utz

Events Manager